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Eggers, Tomas@Waterboards

From: Lynda Ellington <lyndablaine@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:51 AM
To: Vasquez, Victor@Waterboards
Subject: Nestle

Victor Vasquez, 
 
For more than 28 years since their permit expired, the Nestle Company has continued to take water from our 
forests and sold it for profit.  The state has profited nothing and the people of California have lost water year 
after year after year while Nestle pays NOTHING! 
 
Why this water board has not had the courage to stand up to this corporate raider is beyond me. 
 
Who has what it takes to not only charge these people for our water, but to charge them for years past of abuse 
to our forest. 
 
This is OUR water.  How dare them take it for their own purposes and make a profit off it. 
 
Find some courage Water Board.  Stop this plunder of our precious water.  We are in a drought and they take, 
take, take. 
 
Please stop them. Make them pay!!! 
 
 
 
--  
Lynda Ellington 

lyndablaine@gmail.com 

Lake Arrowhead, CA 
 
 
 
 
 


